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Interested in getting the
study abroad experience
while meeting your goal of
getting into medical
school?

Come hear from pre-med
students who've studied abroad
and how it has added to their
pre-med experience!

OCS Health Professions adviser,
Kristin McJunkins, and Study
Abroad adviser, Susan Evans, will
also be on hand to discuss pre-
med planning, choosing a study
abroad program, funding options,
and how to apply!

VIEW OUR PRE-MED STUDY
ABROAD GUIDE HERE:

TINYURL.COM/YALEPREMEDABROAD
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